
 

 

Spring 2023 

INFORMATION UPDATE 

 

As we get closer to the seedling lift in Spring 

2023, this is where you will find updated information 

regarding the progression of the lift, shipment of the 

seedlings from the West Coast and pick up and 

shipping timeline upon seedling arrival at Timbuk 

Farms.  This information will also be updated via 

email.  Please watch your inbox as well as this 

information update on our website as we approach 

March 2023. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide you 

with quality nursery stock. 


